Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 1:48 PM

To: Green, Michael Subject: RE: Renaming FCUC

Hi Michael –

As approved at the last Faculty Council for University College meeting, I am forwarding you a motion to rename FCUC.

A motion from Faculty Council for University College: Amend the Standing Rules of the Faculty Council to rename the Faculty Council for University College as University College Faculty Council, for immediate implementation upon approval by the Faculty Council.

Thanks,
Lisa
Lisa Slattery Walker, Ph.D. Chair and Professor of Sociology Professor of Organizational Science